
 

 

Join us to learn about a grant received by 
Trees Atlanta from the National Fish and 
Wildlife Foundation (NFWF) Five Star and 
Urban Waters Restoration Grant Program, 
funded by the Southern Company.   

 

The work is focused on the Proctor Creek 
headwaters in Enota Park where Trees 
Atlanta and partners will remove invasive 
plants and trash, replant natives plants to 
stabilize slopes and streambanks.  

We will also provide an update on the 
construction of the Westside Trail.  
 

 

DATE 

Thursday,  
September 29, 2016 

TIME 

6:30-7:30pm 

LOCATION 

Fulton County 

Central Training 

ADDRESS 

425 Langhorn St. SW 
Atlanta, GA 30310 
 

GETTING THERE 
 This location is accessible 

via MARTA buses #67.  
See itsmarta.com for 
complete bus map and 
schedule.  
 

 Please consider biking or 
walking, if you are able. 
 

 Free parking is available 
on site. 

SOUTHWEST STUDY GROUP: ENOTA PARK INVASIVE PLANT REMOVAL 

engage@atlbeltline.org  //  404-477-3552 
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